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Comments: I am in strong opposition to the proposal. This is fragile habitat and this company, in my own

backyard, has proven to be less than exemplary environmental stewards. I have chased complaints regarding

what I saw as a breach in their special use permit (cutting down 200-year old live healthy trees for "thinning." I

documented this atrocity before and after. This is beyond ignorant and careless. In a simple sentence, this old

growth and its underground network is crucial to our water supply. Do not let this company continue to destroy

our environment for their leisure and income. 


